

Dear West Horndon Primary School,

I've got some fantastic news - you're officially a Sport Relief Super School! Comic Relief asked me to write to you and present you with this extra special award to thank you for all your amazing efforts. Stick this shiny plaque on the wall in your reception area and then you and everyone who visits your school will see it and be reminded just how brilliant you are, every day.

Thank you again. Comic Relief couldn't do what they do without you.

TOM DALEY

Better than any medal...

Did you know that since the last Sport Relief in 2016, we've helped more than 543,000 children and young people across Africa to be in school and learning? That's enough people to fill the Aquatics Centre in Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park 194 times over!